
PORT ELLEN 35 YEARS OLD / 1978
14th Annual Release 2014
The 14th release of Port Ellen is a rare and highly sought-after single malt whisky
from the legendary distillery, which closed its doors in 1983. This whisky is part of
an annual collection of 17 bottlings released between 2001 and 2017. With Port
Ellen no longer featured in Diageo's Special Releases, these annual editions have
become even more valuable, representing some of the last remaining aged stocks
from the distillery. Distilled in 1978, aged 35 years and bottled in 2014 at a cask
strength of 56.5%
Tasting notes


